
Open House At 
Literacy Center  

 
Aquinas Literacy Center, 1751 W. 35th st. will conduct 

Open House on Friday, Sept. 20th from 5 to 7 p.m. during 
Adult Education and Family Literacy Week. There will 
be tours of the facility, highlight of English-language 
learners, and information about getting involved as a 
learner, tutor, board member, donor, or cheerleader for 
the mission.  

For more information, contact Sabrina Poulin at (773) 
927-0512 or email Sabrina@aquinasliteracycenter.org.


